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Resolution authorizing the appointment of Jeffrey Tripp as Director of the La Crosse Regional 

Airport tentatively effective June 17, 2024. 

 

RESOLUTION 

 

WHEREAS, the Human Resources Department had been directed to conduct an open 

and competitive recruitment and selection process to fill the vacant position of the Director of the 

La Crosse Regional Airport, and 

 

WHEREAS, a hiring committee made up of Aviation Board Chair/Council Member Tamra 

Dickinson, Aviation Board member William Blank, Director of Human Resources Rebecca 

Franzen and Mayor Mitch Reynolds conducted initial interviews, and 

 

WHEREAS, the hiring committee recommends Mr. Jeffrey Tripp be offered the position 

of Director of the La Crosse Regional Airport, and 

 

WHEREAS, the Aviation Board, at their May board meeting, appointed Mr. Jeffrey Tripp 

as the Director of the La Crosse Regional Airport. 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council that Jeffrey Tripp be 

approved as the Director of the La Crosse Regional Airport tentatively effective June 17, 2024, 

and be paid at pay grade 19, step 2 ($121,555.20 annually). 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Director of Human Resource is hereby authorized 

to take all necessary steps to implement the resolution. Funds are to come from the La Crosse 

Regional Airport department operating budget. 

 

 
I, Nikki M. Elsen, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common 
Council of the City of La Crosse on June 13, 2024. 

 
_______________________ 
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC, City Clerk 
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 

 


